Roxanne Maher

From: Ellin Grenger <egrenger@gmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, April 14, 2024 10:18 PM

To: Town Council Group; council@ledyard.org
Subject: Proposed Budget

You don't often get email from egrenger@gmail.com. Learn why this is important

Dear Town Councilors:

Thank you for all of your hard work! We support the budget as presented and hope itis passed. Although
we no longer have children in LPS, the increase is necessary in order to meet the continued needs of the
district and town.

Thank you,

Ellin Grenger



